
 February 15, 2022 

 

To Deans 

 

Director, Information Technology Center  

Kensaku Mori 

 

 

 

Notice of temporary unavailability of internet connection with SINET update 

 

Thank you for your continuous cooperation to maintenance of campus-wide information 

network. 

 The Internet connection of Nagoya University is via Science Information NETwork 

(SINET) provided / operated by National Institute of Informatics. The next generation 

SINET (SINET6) will start in April 2022 so that we have to newly create a connection 

line between Nagoya University and SINET6 and migrate to it. The Internet accesses 

become temporary unavailable because of this operation. Details are as follows： 

 

 

1 Date and time:  

Monday, March 14, 2022, 7:00-8:00 

 

2 Influences: 

The Internet connection stops for 5 minutes at the most. 

 

3 Notes: 

⚫ The campus-wide LAN (NICE), Jimu LAN (Administration system network), the campus-

wide wireless LAN (NUWNET)  including "eduroam", and SINET L2/L3 VPN services 

will affect above influences. 

⚫ If you need a network connection to the Internet during above time, please 

prepare a backup line such as a mobile phone line. 

 

4 References: 

https://www.sinet.ad.jp/sinet6/ 

 

 

 

Inquiries: 

Information Infrastructure Division, Information Promotion Department 

Extension: (+Higashiyama 85) 4373, 4374, 4375 

E-mail: network@icts.nagoya-u.ac.jp 


